City of JAlbuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

September 20, 1990

Pat Conley

Smith-Scheuch Engineering

6400 Uptown Blvd. NE # 500K
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR THE PMR-15 TRASH COMPACTOR FACILITY (M-14/D15A)
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED SEPTEMBER 7, 1990

Dear Mr. Conley:

Based on the information provided on your September 17, 1990 submittal, the
above referenced drainage plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off
by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2650.

Sincerely,
Fred J. A 1rre, Z
Hydrologist
FJA:BJM:jc
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Assistant Director Public Works
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